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SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN 
Hooray for Hollywood! 

Prom & Post Prom   -   Saturday, April 16 

Parent Assistance is Needed! 
 

 

Parents – This year’s prom & post prom will be held on Saturday April 16 at the Renaissance Place on Prospect 

Avenue, with a theme of “Hooray for Hollywood”.   Help is still needed to make this red carpet event a success.  

By success, we mean a happy, memorable and SAFE evening for our students.  Please consider helping out by 

giving of your time and/or by making a financial contribution. 

 

Interested in Donating your Time? – Post Prom Chaperones are Still Needed!  

Please Consider Helping Out…. Read on for the Details…… It’s more fun than you may think! 

We are about half way to our goal of 28 chaperones for post prom.  Post Prom is held immediately after Prom, in 

the same location as prom.  In fact, it looks and feels a lot like prom.but during this part of the evening, most of 

the chaperone duties are covered by parents of juniors.  The purpose of post prom is to give the students 

a fun, safe place to be late into the evening.  There will be two shifts of parent chaperones during post prom  

 11:10 pm – 12:45 am 

 12:30 am – 2:15 am 

If you are interested please contact Elizabeth Jonas at jonas4421@yahoo.com or 961-0479 and let her know if 

you’d like to work the first shift, second shift or both.  (If your child is reluctant to have you chaperone, there are 

several different jobs, in several different areas of the Renaissance Place – you can stay mostly out of your child’s 

way, if that is important to you or them.)  Editor’s Note – this is more fun than you might think, and if I can stay 

awake and do it, anyone can!  So sign up by yourself or grab your spouse and/or your best friend and sign up 

together for even more fun.  You’ll be glad you did 

 

Financial Donations can be Large or Small – Every Bit Helps! 

Please Read the Following from the Post Prom Committee.   

The 2011 Shorewood High School Prom will be held on April 16
th
 at Renaissance Place.  Post Prom, continues 

this wonderful evening in a safe, chaperoned and entertaining environment, providing  two and a half (2 

½) more hours of music, food, activities, games, prizes and fun.  Approximately 250 students are expected to 

attend this event! 
 

The date is fast approaching and we need your help… 
 

1. Financial support from parents is necessary.  While area businesses have been solicited to help fund 

the event, about $2500 in contributions from parents is necessary to cover the costs each year.  We hope 

you will consider making a donation.  Any amount will be greatly appreciated!  Donations can be 

mailed to the address below or dropped off at the SHS office (marked Post Prom). 
 

2. Door prizes add an element of fun to the event and encourage attendees to stay for the entire evening.  

These items do not need to be of significant dollar value … Please consider donating gift certificates ($5 - 

$10) for movie rentals, area restaurants, movie theater tickets….. Other nice surprises to offer would be 

larger valued gift certificates to retail stores or tickets to sporting events….   
 

3. Top prizes - Traditionally, three or four “top” prizes are given at the very end of the evening (net book 

computer, TV, WII systems).  It is anticipated that a portion of the money raised will be available to 

dedicate toward this, but ideally we would like to make any purchases to be at or below cost.  Consider 

your personal and professional contacts…many are happy to support an event like this if asked. 
 

Please mail in your contribution by April 8th, so we can finalize the plans! 
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Volunteers are working hard to plan a safe and enjoyable evening for all Prom and Post Prom attendees.  Please 

encourage your son or daughter to attend both events.  

 

Thank you for your support!  Let’s roll out the red carpet and make it a memorable night!  

 

Lights, Camera, Action~ 

 

Bonnie Adams, Chair 

4482 N. Cramer,  Shorewood, WI  53211 

neelyadams@sbcglobal.net 

 

Hooray for Hollywood Post Prom Committee 

Bonnie Adams, Mary Jo Baisch, Carol Butchart, Amanda Eastern, Elizabeth Jonas, 

Patrice Kessenich, Jennifer Ludwig, Anne O’Meara Stillwell, Cathy Reed, Kristen Wickstrom 
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